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Dear Lake Shore Families, 

Happy Spring Everyone! We are looking forward to some beautiful 

weather and are making some fun plans for this month! We had a 

wonderful time at Crafts Unique in March. The class painted some 

beautiful ceramics to take home! 

This month we are going to the Buffalo and Erie County Botanical 

Gardens on Friday, April 12th. There will be no fee for the students and 

they will be asked to bring a packed lunch and drink that day. If you 

would prefer to have a lunch packed from the cafeteria, we will send 

home a note with options and you may check off a lunch choice.  

The students will each be learning about the various plants in the 

Botanical Gardens and also making a terrarium to take home that day 

as well!  

April Birthdays: Kassie Mayne: April 1st Enjoy your special day Kassie! 

 

 



Our Unique Learning System theme for the month is “What to Do? 

What to Do?  

The unit lessons will provide tools and a process for making effective 

decisions including activities in the Transition Passport: Personal 

Life/Making Decisions.  

As we assist our young adults in the transition from school to work, it 

is necessary that they receive training in thinking through the good 

and bad consequences that can happen with the choices they make and 

the importance of learning from our mistakes. Understanding what can 

affect our decisions and reflecting on our decisions are important 

skills.         

Important Dates 

Wednesday, April 3rd- Parent Drug & Alcohol Forum in SH Auditorium 

6pm 

Friday, April 5th- Last day of third quarter 

Wednesday, April 10th-Side by Side (Grades 6-12) Orchestra Concert 

Friday, April 12th- Field trip to Botanical Gardens (bring lunch) 

Saturday, April 13th -Family Fun Walk 

Monday, April 15th- District Jazz Concert 7pm 

Friday, April 19th-GOOD FRIDAY: SPRING RECESS BEGINS NO 

SCHOOL 

April 22- April 26th Spring Recess NO SCHOOL 

SCHOOL RESUMES MONDAY, APRIL 29TH 

If you ever have any questions or concerns, please call the classroom at 

926-3799 or email mreichert@lakeshorecsd.org and I will get back to 

you as soon as possible. 

We wish you a happy and healthy Spring Recess! 

Maureen Reichert 

Dawn Murphy 

mailto:mreichert@lakeshorecsd.org


 

 

 

                                               


